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know the content is safe.  .

Dear Secretariat,

I wish to add a Supplementary document in evidence for the Rifle Company Butterworth Inquiry.

Please find attached A RAAF School Penang Security Alert for 1969.  Unfortunately, such Security 
Alerts and Advisories were not kept.  I am not sure if these are located within Defence Archives or 
the NAA.  However my recollection from being a Student in Penang from June 1973 to January 1976 
is that they were issued to students to take home to parents. 

Kind Regards - Paul

Paul Copeland, OAM, FRVAHJ, MAIES
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IMPORTANT

Information transmitted, is for the use of the intended recipient only and may contain confidential and/or legally 
privileged material.  Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of or taking of any action in 
reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in 
severe penalties.  If you have received this e-mail in error lease notify the Originator of this message and delete all 
copies of this transmission together with any attachments.
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